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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Senior Counsel 
603-724-2135 

Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 
 

March 1, 2021 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re: Docket No. DG 20-105; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp.  
  Notice of Intent to File Rate Schedules 
 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty, enclosed please 
find the following updated attachments, which comprise the Company’s corrections and updates filing: 

 
• The Report of Proposed Rate Changes, which was originally filed as Attachment A to 

the Petition; 
• Attachment DBS/KAS-1, the revenue requirement schedules, Bates II-131R - II-

152R; 
• Attachments KAS-2 and KAS-3, the functional cost study, Bates II-377R – II-393R; 
• Attachments MCOS-1 through MCOS-6, the marginal cost study, Bates II-453R – II-

476R; and 
• Attachments RATES-1 through RATES-8, the rates model, Bates II-477R – II-518R. 
 
The Bates numbering of these documents begins with the same numbers as when originally filed, 

with an “R” suffix to indicate it is the revised version.  Liberty provided electronic versions of these files 
to Staff and the Office of the Consumer Advocate on February 25, 2021. 

 
Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic version of this 

filing will be provided.     
 
Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Cc:  Service list 
Enclosures 


